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From:
Sent: 15 June 2019 22:34
To: Local Plan
Subject: Local plan - 2019

  
Warrington, 

 
  
June, 2019. 
  
Dear Sirs,  
  
Warrington Development Plan 
  
Sadly, I feel you are over-reaching yourselves with the current development plan for Warrington and that 
aspects of it are not sound. 
  
Thirty years ago we moved to Warrington  

  Since then, in the development between Bridge Lane Appleton and Stretton, over 1000 homes 
have been built. That would mean over 2000 more cars on the roads. 
  
The only additional infrastructure made available for all that desert of houses was an hourly bus service in 
workaday  hours and two post boxes, one of which was unrecognisable, as such, being a brick construct 
with the post box on the unseen side of it. 
  
For more than twenty of those recent years I have avoided driving to Warrington town centre on the A49 
because of the constant congestion on it, in both directions. 
  
How ever will the further 1000 homes currently granted planning permission in south Warrington affect  
Warrington’s roads!  That is a matter for serious concern, never mind considering the further 5000 houses 
further down the plan! No additional infrastructure seems to have been considered.  We’ll be mortally grid-
locked! 
  
Sadly, I repeat that your development plan for Warrington does not seem to be sound. 
  
Yours  faithfully. 
  
Eleanor Kunar (Mrs.). 
  
  




